Les Miserables Update

Sunday, November 7, 2004

More news for Company members and their parents! 

1. Website news !!!! 

It’s official … we now have a website thanks to the talent, skill and generosity of Mr Craig White,

Kevin’s  ( aka Javert’s )  dad.   Check it out and share the site with everyone you know. The more publicity we have the better. You will find great Les Mis info, background and fun stuff to do. The website is:  www.cottagelink.com/mis/    The site will be updated with new information on a regular basis so that you will get the latest  news about the production.   Check it out often. 
2. Name tags: 

All cast members will now have an official name tag which MUST be worn to all Sunday rehearsals.  The red Rez lanyards are courtesy of Resurrection Student council  … so a big thanks to them. 

3. Phone number:
The Les Mis hotline attendance number  is clearly printed on the back of each nametag.  If you are going to be absent  at the last minute please call 501-8034 and leave a message. If parents or cast members have any questions please use this number as well and we will get back to you as soon as possible. 

4. Costume Drive:
Now that we have storage space we CAN continue the costume collection.   Some tips on what is most useful:  
· dark coloured ( navy, black, brown, gray ) skirts,

· dark  pants ( wool-like fabrics )   

· white / beige blouses  (  peasant style, long or ¾ sleeves )

· work boots /  shoes ( dark colours , well worn) 

· fabric   ( to make costumes … dark colours  for peasants  OR   silky, dressy bright blue, red or green or yellow  etc for the wedding scenes … and the “lovely ladies” ) 

· lace, trims, brass buttons,  dark belts, feathers, etc 

NOT  useful unfortunately  … logo t-shirts and sweatshirts ( eg  Mickey Mouse, Camp Tinkerbelle or  Syd’s Cycle Shop), turtle necks   or anything modern for that matter.  ( Remember we are set in 1850 … so take it from there. ) 
5. Ticket sales: 

Centre in the Square still  has  good seats available. Tickets for this spectacular show make GREAT Christmas gifts.  Purchase early so you won’t be disappointed. 
6.  Ongoing information:

Keep informed about production events by again checking out the website.  
Mrs. Aldworth, Mr. Hoch, Mrs. Rodrigues and Ms. Wolf  

on behalf of the teachers and volunteers working on Les Mis. 
